CITY OF CROSSVILLE

392 NORTH MAIN STREET
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4232
TEL (931) 484~5113
FAX (931) 484~7713

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

October 21, 2019

Ms. Michelle Frazier, Director
Tennessee Department of Transportation
Aeronautics Division
P. O. Box 17326
Nashville, TN 37217
RE: TAD Project Number: 18-555-0148-20

Dear Ms. Frazier:

The City of Crossville hereby requests financial assistance from the Tennessee Department of Transportation in the amount of no less than 84% of project funding in the amount of \$181,364.40 and an additional 5% in the amount of \$10,795.50 in State funding for repairs to the Maintenance Hangar. The local match is projected to be at a maximum of 11% equaling \$23,750.10.

We have available the necessary funds for the local share of the proposed contract. However, since the contract has exceeded the engineers estimate and requires funds in excess of the 5% match approved by the Council, additional funding from the City will be contingent on City Council approval.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Respectfully,

Art Gernt

Mayor Pro Tem